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As the summer comes to a close, we look forward to the excitement of
a new school year. We hope you are all well and anticipate a year filled
with new possibilites and opportunities. We are delighted to welcome
all the new Freshman families joining our Communications High School
community as well as our Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors.

Contact us: chs.psfa@gmail.com

Sign Up for REMIND Text Alerts &
receive school/class info by texting
the code(s) to 81010.
Text @6g26pc (Class of 2026)
Text @5g25ok (Class of 2025)
Text @7c68b3 (Class of 2024)
Text @6be9fd (Class of 2023)

FRIENDLY
REMINDERS

In addition to the PSFA Executive Board, our dedicated Committee Chairs are looking forward to making
this year memorable and engaging for all! Even if you do not join a committee, there will be events
where we will ask for donations (snacks, drinks, etc) and you can participate within that capacity.

www.chs-psfa.org

Thursday, Sept. 8: first PSFA 

Friday, Sept 9:  back-to-school
"meet & greet" social 

      meeting at 7pm @CHS

      @Allaire Village in Wall

Do you love to read?
Join the CHS Parents' Book Club.

We will meet once a month (at a bookstore,
coffee shop, member's home) and discuss the

book we have chosen to read.

Email Patti at:   pattimar629@gmail.com
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To ensure that all members are listed in the directory,
please register online and join the PSFA.        

The deadline to register AND be in the Directory is 
Sept, 17,  2022. Please visit our website to join.      

      


